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From: S. Hagberg <shagberg1®verizon.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 1:53 PM
To: Anthony Paolantonio
Subject: Transparency House bills

To Rl House Rules Committee:

I hope all is well. | am writing to express my strong support for the House Bills, H50086,
H5007, H5008, H5009, H 5010, and H 5011, a package of bills being heard in the Rhode Island
House Rules Committee today that would work to create a stronger, more engaged legisiative
process by changing rules around participation and ensure better transparency. RI has the ability, if
we so choose, to become the leading state in transparency, collaboration, cooperation and equity.
This is just a start.

Sean Hagberg, PhD
171 Armington Street
Cranston, RI 02905
Thank you.

Best,

Sean

S. Eagberg PhD

Clinical Asst. Prof, Neurosurgery, UNM
VP Research

Feelmore Labs

sean@feelmorelabs.com

401.524.,7177




